## South American Seminar and Fellowship at UEA

Escrito por Bill Sillar Martes, 11 de Septiembre de 2012 05:46 - Actualizado Martes, 11 de Septiembre de 2012 05:54

Dear All,

The next South American Archaeology Seminar in London will be on Saturday 1<sup>st</sup> of December, please let me know if you would like to give a presentation (paper titles and short abstracts will be circulated around the end of October).

Also, George Lau wishes to draw your attention to the excellent opportunity of a visiting fellowship at The Sainsbury Research Unit for the study of the arts of Africa, Oceania and the Americas at the University of East Anglia: <a href="http://www.sru.uea.ac.uk/fellowships-application.ph">http://www.sru.uea.ac.uk/fellowships-application.ph</a>

Best wishes, Bill

Dr. Bill Sillar Senior Lecturer Institute of Archaeology, University College London, 31-34 Gordon Square, London WC1H 0PY ENGLAND

Ph: 44(0)20 7679 1538 Fax: 44(0)20 7383 2572